
Lennoxville United Church 

Communication Survey 2020 
 

Have you received an official checking-in phone call?   Yes ⬚  No ⬚ 
 

Have you spoken on the phone with someone who is part of the Lennoxville United 

community over the past 6 months?       Yes ⬚  No ⬚ 
 

Have you received the Newsletter 'LUC's News'?  by email  ⬚  by mail   ⬚  No ⬚   
 

Have you received the monthly personal at home reflections?  Yes ⬚  No ⬚ 
 

In the past 6 months, have you visited our website to access (Multiple may apply): 

⬚ *the newsletter 
⬚ *personal at home reflections 

⬚ *musical reflection 

⬚ *Sunday: prayer and reflection 

⬚ *Bible Discovery Online (Wednesday) 
⬚ *Other:  
 

How do you connect to Sunday prayer and Reflection? (Multiple may apply) 

⬚ *live on Rev. Linda Buchanan's Facebook wall 
⬚ *live on the Lennoxville United Church Facebook page 

⬚ *live through the Online Church chat group 

⬚ *through Rev. Linda Buchanan's Facebook wall 
⬚ *through the Lennoxville United Church Facebook page 

⬚ *through the link in the Online Church chat group 

⬚ *through the website 
 

How many times have you joined our Online Sunday Prayer & Reflection over the last 6 
months? 

⬚ *1-6 times  ⬚ *6-12 times  ⬚ *12+ times 
 

Have you participated in the Online Bible Discovery?   Yes ⬚  No ⬚ 
 

Have you heard about Outdoor Church?    Yes ⬚  No ⬚ 
 
 

Name: 
  

Contact info: 
 

Phone: 
 

Address: 
 

Email: 


